

FW:Marion First Friends

Doug Shoemaker <doug@iym.org>

Mon, Aug 13, 2012 at 4:19 PM

To: Greg Hinshaw <ghinshaw@rc.k12.in.us>, Dave Phillips <dave@wabashfriends.org>, Rdennis1946@hotmail.com, Little Blue River Friends littleblueriverfriends@mach1pc.com>, tomh@earlham.edu, davidlbrindle@aol.com, Cathy Harris <charris1459@yahoo.com>, Fred Daniel <cardboardgamer@yahoo.com>, rayo@ontko.com

Here is a forwarded message from Marion First Friends choosing "B."

From: Rowena Holliday [mailto:iyminfo@iym.org]

Sent: Monday, August 13, 2012 12:08 PM

To: Doug Shoemaker

Subject: FW: reconfiguration

From: Jim Sheron [mailto:mechanic89@hotmail.com]

Sent: Monday, August 13, 2012 11:44 AM

To: iyminfo@iym.org **Subject:** reconfiguration

First Friends Marion has met using the process that the reconfiguration taskforce has recommended. We have chosen yearly meeting B as our preference.

Marion first is comfortable with the current faith and practice of Indiana Yearly Meeting. In our discussions it was clear we were saddened at the need to engage in such

a process. It is our hope that in the future the exercise of yearly meeting authority be as careful and gracious as it has been recently without sacrificing our core values

or changing the truth of Jesus Christ the Bible lays out for us. We would like to thank the task force and everyone else involved for their prayerful consideration

of these difficult issues.

Thanks	
Jim	